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Bureau of Detectives – Area North
Business Alert

Commercial Burglaries
025th District (Grand Central)
About the Crime:

This alert gives notice to 25th district businesses of recent commercial burglaries. 
An unknown offender(s) gained entry through a window or door and took various items from location.
Incident times and locations:

· 6000 block of West Diversey on May 17, 2017 at 6:30am
· 6100 block of West Diversey on May 16, 2017 at 11:30pm
· 5900 block of West Diversey on May 15-17, 2017 between 9:00pm-9:40am

· 5400 block of West Diversey on May 19-20, 2017 between 6:00pm-7:00am

· 2800 block of North Cicero on May 27, 2017 at 12:47am

About the Offender:

· No description available
What you can do:
· Be aware of your surroundings and alert your neighbors.
· Pay special attention to any suspicious people loitering in the area.
· Maintain delivery records, including phone numbers & addresses.
· Permanently store any surveillance video of incident
· Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) including any vehicle description and license plate information.
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North
(312) 744-8263
JA-267131, JA-267163, JA-267289, JA-271680, JA-280816,  
Reference: P17-N-131
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